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Botlek improved accessibility
The Nieuwe Waterweg and the Botlek have been deepened. Accessibility improvements are needed due 

to the impact of scale increases in shipping. Improving the Botlek’s accessibility for vessels with greater 

draughts will strengthen the port’s position. The deepening means that companies in the Botlek can now 

accommodate fully laden vessels with draughts of up to 15 metres (Aframax and the new Panamax vessels). 

Smaller vessels, including parcel tankers and bulk carriers, also face less tidal restrictions, resulting in 

reduced waiting times.

COLLABORATING ON ACCESSIBILITY
SUSTAINABLE PORT DEVELOPMENT AND
A HIGH-QUALITY WATERWAY NETWORK.  
MAKE IT HAPPEN.

If you have any questions or you would like more information, please contact us at hcc@portofrotterdam.com
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UKC	 =	 Under Keel Clearance 

FWA	 =	 Fresh Water Allowance 

NAP	 =	 New Amsterdam Water Level 

ALAT	=	 Approximately LAT


